
July 2, 1974 
 
Dear José, 
Cine Sin Filosofias and Cambio de marcha en filosofía were on my desk on returning 
from England. Thanks. It makes me feel my ignorance all the more. Our doughter 
Susanne is going to Spain in late July for some weeks in connection with her 
Cervantes work at Oxford. 
I hope you’re enjoying the summer. 
Yours, 
 
[signatura] 
 


